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Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
 
It is hard to believe that we have reached the Christmas holidays already! It has 
certainly been a very busy and successful first term.  
I want to pay tribute to our young people and our staff who have made each day 
leading the school a privilege. Though I am sure pupils, parents and staff are all glad 
of the break ahead. 
 
We are very proud of the children for how well they performed in the Christmas 
shows; our harpists, school choir and all pupils from nursery through to P7. They 
were a credit to themselves and to you, their families.  
 
Thank you for your support of all recent events in school and the fundraising efforts 
which have taken place. A particular word of thanks to the local businesses who 
donated prizes for the Christmas raffle. Keep a look out in January for updates on 
what PTA fundraising has been able to purchase for the school. A huge thank you to 
the PTA for their considerable time and efforts this past month.  
 
The SVP Christmas jumper day raised £167. and they have sent a message of 
thanks for this. If any family in the area finds themselves in need of support from St 
Vincent de Paul their helpline number is 07999428502. 
 
School reopens on Friday 3rd January. 
 
Breakfast club returns on Monday 6th January. 
 
No afterschool activities will take place on the first week back. 
 
 
Finally, I would like to wish you all a happy and peaceful Christmas and New Year.  
 
 

Mairead McErlean 
                                                    Acting Principal     
                                         

                                                                  
                                                


